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COVID POC Team 

 
 
 
For the 24 hour period beginning on 09/24/2020 at 3:00 PM and ending on 09/25/2020 at 3:00 
PM the COVID POC team logged 58 individuals on quarantine and 7 positive cases as listed 
below. 
 
 

LRSD COVID-19 Daily Report 
24-Hour reporting period 

 
Start 9/24/2020 3:00 PM 

 End 9/25/2020 3:00 PM 
Location Student Staff Quarantine Only Positive Case 

Central  X 1  

Fulbright  X 1  
IRC  X 1  

MMS  X 1  

Parkview  X 7  
Terry  X 2  
Central X  11 2 

Fulbright X  6 1 

Horace Mann X  1  
Meadowcliff X  1  

Parkview X  11 2 

Terry X  15 2 
 
**Note** SWLR – Continue as virtual through 10/2 – Return on 10/5 
**Note** Parkview – Continue as virtual through 10/2 – Return on 10/5 
 
--------------------------------------------------------------- 
 
Statement from Little Rock School District 
September 25, 2020 

The Arkansas Department of Health and the Little Rock School District (LRSD) have utilized this week to 
further investigate positive COVID-19 and close contact cases at Little Rock Southwest and Parkview 



 2 

high schools.  To ensure the health and safety of our students and staff, LRSD believes the most 
responsible approach for next week is to continue virtual instruction at both sites through October 2nd, 
with the in-person learning option resuming on October 5th. The number of positive cases and high 
number of students and staff required to be quarantined at those campuses have led to this change in 
educational delivery.   

Athletic practices and extracurricular events will not take place during this span of time. Both Little Rock 
Southwest and Parkview will be available for students who need support for their virtual 
learning.  School buses will run their normal routes and cafeterias will be open each day.  The staff 
members at both campuses will be expected to work on site, unless they have been previously asked to 
quarantine.  

We will continue to work very closely with the Arkansas Department of Health and follow their 
guidance.  LRSD wishes to thank parents, staff and community for their ongoing support.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


